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Fressnapf – February 18th 2022 
 

Our theme of the week was pets, so we 

took the subway and bus to go see some 

animals at the store Fressnapf. When we 

arrived, we were divided into two groups. 

We were allowed to observe the animals 

more closely and see what we needed to 

be able to have animals as our pets at 

home: food, cages, toys, etc.  

 

First we went to the rabbits and guinea 

pigs. A lady who works there took out a big 

rabbit for us and we were all allowed to pet 

it carefully. It was so fluffy!  

Then we went to the fish aquariums and 

were able to watch both small and larger 

fish swimming. Again, we were allowed to 

get closer to the fish: each could take 

some fish food and give the small fish 

something to eat.  

Our next stop was the bird cages, but the 

blinds were closed and we couldn’t see 

them. But they were so nice and took 

away the blinds for us so we could see all 

the budgies in all different colors better. 

They explained to us that the cages had 

the blinds closed because the budgies had 

only been in the store for a few days and 

needed to get used to being in a cage. 

Finally, we were allowed to see the 

reptiles! We were searching for some 

lizards but couldn’t find any - we looked 

behind every branch and every stone. It 

turned out, the lizard was sold the day 

before! Fortunately, they took out a very 

large snail from its terrarium for us.  

 

We were very excited to get back to CASA 

LUZ and tell the other kids what we had 

seen at Fressnapf!  
 

 

 

 

 


